
 
 
 

 

 

 

2 September 2020 

 

Re:  Notification of the Substitution for Songkran Festival 2020 

 

To:   The President 

            The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Delta Electronics (Thailand) Public Company Limited hereby informs that 7 September and 20 November 

2020 are the substitute for Songkran Festival 2020 of the company. 

 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,                                                                             
 

 

______________________ 

(Wilailak Fungthanakun) 

Company Secretary 


